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FROM:   Henkel Corporation  
 
SUBJECT: Reference to: 102919-EllsworthAdhesivesLargeInquiry_EU RoHS POS.pdf 
 
DATE:   November 27, 2019 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
This letter is in response to your inquiry concerning whether the following products listed in reference document 
102919-EllsworthAdhesivesLargeInquiry_EU RoHS POS.pdf manufactured by Henkel Corporation contain any 
hazardous substances as defined by the European Union EU Directive 2011/65/EU on the restriction of the use of 
certain hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment (EU RoHS), OJ 13.02.2003; esp. its Article 4, 
as last amended by Commission Delegated Directive (EU) 2015/863. 
 
 
To the best of our knowledge, the products listed in the referenced document contain restricted substances, 
detailed below, as listed in the above referenced regulation in concentrations above the limits as specified 
therein.   
 
Please note that exemptions may apply for certain applications. Please refer to Annex III and Annex IV of EU 
Directive 2011/65/EU. 

            

 
Please keep in mind that the information being provided regarding the substances contained in these products is 
based on information provided by suppliers or producers of the raw materials. We have not conducted any tests 
to determine the presence of these substances. In the event more information is required, we would suggest that 
appropriate analytical testing be conducted. This proprietary information is considered business-sensitive and 
should only be used for environmental, health, and safety purposes. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Product Safety & Regulatory Affairs 
 
Henkel Corporation, North America 
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